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Hall Meadow Primary School would like to invite visits from families with 
children due to start school in September 2022. 
 
Following the success of our weekend tours last year, we are only offering 
tours on:  

 
Saturday 9th October 

 
Please contact the office to book a small group tour of the grounds at the 
following intervals: 

9:30am 
 

10:30am 
 

11:30 am 
 

 
Please note these tours are for a maximum of two adults from the family with 
a total of 12 adults in each group.  
Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate children at this time.  
 
 
Contact details:  
Email: admin@hallmeadow.northants.sch.uk 
Tel: 01536 417627 
Website: www.hallmeadow.org  
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